Dear Sarah, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we have come close to the end 20XX, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you 
have done to make this a successful, terrific place to work. 

Have a wonderful break and looking forward to seeing you in the new year! 

Best regards,
The 6Q Management Team

